
Celebrating Success 

THE BGHA BOARD AND ALL MEMBERS OF THE BGHA COMMUNITY 

WOULD LIKE TO CONGRATULATE EMILY RICKWOOD AND  

PAIGE RYNNE FOR ACCEPTING AND COMMITTING TO THE NCAA.   

BEST WISHES TO ALL MIDGET AA PLAYERS  

OF THE BGHA WHO ARE CURRENTLY BEING SCOUTED.   

THANK YOU TO ALL PARENTS, COACHES AND EVERYONE INVOLVED  

WHO SUPPORT THESE GIRLS AND HELP THEM BE SO SUCCESSFUL. 

GOOD LUCK. 


